----- Forwarded message -----

From: Rebecca Wilson <riwilson@utah.gov>

Date: Wed, Jan 9, 2013 at 5:13 PM Subject: Proposed Questar Changes

To: alex@deaudits.com

Dear Alex Milne,

Thank you for contacting the Public Service Commission of Utah. For clarification, in your email message below, are you referring to Docket No. 12-057-19, "In the Matter of the Application of Questar Gas Company for Authority to File a Change in its Existing Tariff"? The following is a link to this case:

http://www.psc.utah.gov/utilities/gas/gasindx/1205719indx.html

If so, are you inquiring about the process for providing comment on the application in this docket?

Upon confirmation this is the case you are inquiring about, I will respond with additional information.

Sincerely,

Becky Wilson Executive Staff Director Utah Public Service Commission 160 East 300 South Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

rlwilson@utah.gov 801 530-6770

Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in regards to the proposal from Questar regarding the Transport Service (TS) rate change approval process and fee's associated with transporting gas. Who on your end would I need to be speaking with regarding this? I see that is needs to be approved through the service commissioni first. The timeline and deadline they are proposing is way to soon considering that they let it go until March 1, 2012. Customer's and secondary marketers are planning on that same deadline to get everything in line for this year. Please let me know who I need to be speaking with.

Thanks,

Alex Milne